
     
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

2007 Bell Bargaining 
 

Bulletin # 10 
 
 

December 14, 2007 
 
 
To:   Bell Local Officers 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers: 
 
Today we were informed that the Minister of Labour has appointed Jacques 
Lessard as conciliator in bargaining with Bell Canada.  Mr. Lessard was also the 
conciliator in 2004 bargaining with Bell. 
 
The conciliator has asked to meet the parties separately in Ottawa during the 
week of December 17 to begin the conciliation process. 
 
We will keep you informed of developments. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
  
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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